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I'm strongly in favor of HB 2025, and I’d like to see Oregon legalize kei trucks, cars, 

SUV, and vans. I think these provide a great opportunity for small business and 

families that can't afford brand new (or even used), huge cars and trucks. They offer 

another class of vehicle that can be used for errands, work, and commuting, and I 

can absolutely see my family purchasing one if this bill passes. I could even see us 

getting one for our son, who only started driving a year ago; this would be great for 

him to commute to school, work, and his sports. 

 

Thanks, 

Marnie  

NE Portland 


